
The Goshen Township Police Department strives for excellence in law enforcement. As part of 

this mission, the Goshen Township Police Department has been nationally accredited, via, the 

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies (CALEA). As part of the 

accreditation process, a link has been established, wherein, the general public may 

send comments regarding an agency's compliance with CALEA standards, engagement in the 

service community, delivery of public safety services and overall candidacy for accredited status. 

Please click on the like below to submit comments directly to CALEA. 

http://cimrs2.calea.org/691 
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